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July 26, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE UPDATE

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE — Reservation Road Maintenance Work

This is a public notice update for the road maintenance work at Reservation Road between Blanco Road
and California Avenue in Marina, CA. The City of Marina’s contractor, Don Chapin Company, and its
sub-contractor Bond Blacktop, Inc will continue the road repair and maintenance starting

August 1, 2022.

Lane closures and parking restrictions from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. along east and west bound
lanes of Reservation Road are anticipated during road maintenance work and scheduled as
follows:

e August 1, 2022 — August 5, 2022, Reservation Road (California Avenue to Blanco Road)

Please keep in mind that this work is contingent on weather and unforeseen conditions. Schedule
updates and traffic impacts are located at the City webpage, https:/cityofmarina.org/142/Street-
Maintenance.

Should you have any questions, you may contact the following:

Subcontractor: Scott Akiyoshi at (510) 783-9909 Ext 301
Contractor: Jeff Manely at (831) 444-4121

Inspector: Erik Nava at (831) 884-1212

Project Manager: Elvie Camacho at (831)760-2275

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during the Reservation Road maintenance work.

Sincerely,

Za e

Brian McMinn P.E./P.L.S.
Public Works Director

Pc: Don Chapin Co.- Jeff Manely
Wallace Group - Elvie Camacho
CSG- Erik Nava
Michaelle Mowery
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